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YOUTH AMBASSADORS UPDATE

The Committee met and discussed the status of the Youth Ambassadors visits as follows:

Murayama, Japan

M. Greer and J. Gulley, 2016 Youth Ambassadors Leaders provided an update regarding the City of Barrie’s
youth delegation visit to Murayama, Japan during August, 2016. M. Greer and J. Gulley commented that the
youth delegation had a fantastic time during their stay. M. Greer showcased the storybook the City of Barrie
youth delegation organized and presented in Murayama, Japan as a gift. A copy of the storybook was
provided to the Committee for historical purposes.

Zweibrucken, Germany

J. Babcock provided an update regarding the Global Perspectives Program. Mr. Babcock commented that a
youth delegation from the City of Barrie through the Global Perspectives Program visited Zweibrücken,
Germany from May 28, 2016 to June 28, 2016 and had a great time during their stay.

J. Babcock advised that a delegation from Zweibrücken, Germany will be visiting the City of Barrie from
September 22, 2016 to October 22, 2016.

D. Morrison commented that the German delegation will be making a presentation to City Council on October
3, 2016 and that he invited the Committee members to attend.
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